
HRTPO Transportation Technical Advisory Committee Meeting – September 4, 2013 

AGENDA ITEM #13: 2040 LRTP VISIONING SURVEY REPORT: FINAL 
 

SUBJECT: 

The Hampton Roads 2040 Long-Range Transportation Plan – Visioning Survey Report (enclosed) 
is ready for approval. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
HRTPO staff conducted a visioning survey as part of the development of the Vision & Goals for 
the 2040 Long-Range Transportation Plan (LRTP).  The survey began on October 10, 2012 and 
ran through December 31, 2012.  Comprehensive methods were used in disseminating the 20 
question survey out to the public and a total of 1,805 responses were received and analyzed.  
This report summarizes the findings of the survey and specifies the next steps in incorporating 
the results in the development of the 2040 LRTP.  
 
Ms. Theresa K. Jones, Transportation Engineer, briefed the TTAC on this item on July 3, 2013 and 
the draft report was made available for public review and comment from July 3, 2013 through 
July 17, 2013.  Comments received have been addressed in the final report. 
 
Enclosure 13 – 2040 LRTP Visioning Survey Report: Final 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Recommend HRTPO Board approval of the final report. 
 
 

  




